
 
 

 
 

 
Reference Number: 2022/911 
 
 
14 November 2022 
 
 
 
Ed Whakatihi  

Email: fyi-request-21111-a7b600a7@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Whakatihi 
 
Acknowledgement of Official Information Request 
 
I acknowledge receipt of your request for information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 with regards to Taraika subdivision’s impact on Levin’s water supply. 
 
Your request was received on the 11 November 2022. We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as 
possible and in any event no later than 9 December 2022, being 20 working days after your request was received. If 
we are unable to respond to your request by then, we will notify you of an extension of that timeframe. 
 
If you have any enquiries regarding the progress of your request, do not hesitate to contact me on 
lgoimaofficer@horowhenua.govt.nz 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
LGOIMA Officer – Information Management 
People & Culture  
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